
 
 
 
 

 
  

LYNBROOK HIGH SCHOOL 
2020 -21 POWERSCHOOL COURSE   

REQUEST VERIFICATION 
 
Your child’s 2020-2021 high school course requests are available for you to review on the 
PowerSchool Parent Portal.   
 
Please log into PowerSchool using your desktop or tablet and click on the new Class 
Registration icon.  Please understand that the Class Registration icon is only available on 
the web-based version of PowerSchool, not the app.  Here you will be able to review the 
courses that your student selected for next school year.   
 
Parents and students should review this list for accuracy, making sure that all required 
courses, electives, and alternates are listed.   
 
If there are corrections or changes that need to be made, students should send an e-mail 
to their current guidance counselor listing the courses that need to be dropped and/or 
added. 
   
All course changes/corrections must be e-mailed to your current Guidance Counselor by 
FRIDAY, MAY 22nd.  The Class Registration feature will no longer be available after that 
date.  
 
If you forgot your login information you can try to re-set it, using the “Forgot my 
ID/Password” link.  If you are still having problems, please e-mail Mr. Sarosy (for the high 
school) matthew.sarosy@lynbrookschools.org  
 
For NMS 8th graders: email Mrs. Etra or Mrs. Renz 
Alexandra.Etra@lynbrookschools.org   or   Lisa.Renz@lynbrookschools.org 
 
For SMS 8th graders: email Mrs. Baldwin 
Anda.baldwin@lynbrookschools.org  
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